
Submitter: Miyoko Patricelli 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2357 

I support this bill as it would provide greater access to SLP students throughout the 

state. As an SLP, I have seen the devastating effects of SLP shortages. Those 

remaining become overworked, quit, and the clients fall further behind. This will allow 

a path towards serving those who need it.  


